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3rd October 2022


Dear Parents & Carers

On Monday the 10th of October, your child has been selected to participate in the Cross Country Borough Championships at Morden Leisure Centre. 

This event takes place outside, during the school day. Your child will require their PE kit, a full bottle of water and a warm coat. 

Mr Smith will be accompanying the students and they will return before the end of the school day in time for lunch. 
Please remember collection is at 1pm due to Parents Evening.

To prepare your child for this event, we ask that they participate in after school training for 15 minutes. This will take place on Wednesday the 5th of October and Friday the 7th of October. Please collect your child at 3:25pm on these dates. 

Please email permission for your child to participate in this event to info@morden.merton.sch.uk by Wednesday the 5th of October, otherwise their place may be offered to someone else. In your permission, please also confirm any medical needs to be considered when participating in this event.

Yours sincerely,


[bookmark: _GoBack]
Miss Fursland
PE Learning Lead
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